
From: John Cimelli [mailto: ]  
Sent: 04 October 2021 13:10 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Prince's Parade Plan ref: NATTRAN/SE/5247/3254 
 

As residents of Hythe, we wish to register our objection to the above plan to close the 
current road and realign it to the north, just yards away from the Royal Military Canal. 
 
Our objection is on the basis that the canal is an Ancient Monument and should not be 
disturbed or encroached upon in such a manner. There is no advantage to the community in 
such a realignment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
John and Judy Cimelli 
 




